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UNT League of Legends Team Has Impressive Showing at
DreamHack

The UNT League of Legends (LoL)
team’s first excursion to DreamHack
Austin, held June 1 - 3, was an
overarching success. The
event enabled the team to have a
few days of intensive practice and
work that led up to their feature
matches on the last day of
DreamHack. 
 
Read More

UNT Alumna Dustee Tucker Jenkins’ Passion for Telling
the Story Leads to Roads of Success

When small-town girl Dustee Tucker
Jenkins (’01) from Andrews, TX,
ventured onto the highway for the
first time to make her way to Denton
to attend UNT, little did she know
that her path would eventually lead
to the U.S. government in
Washington, D.C., or the corporate
boardrooms of New York. 
 
Read More

S h D !

https://us12.campaign-archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=3c9ed0fdcbc3ebdfe0d27077b&id=f1b170d72f
https://www.unt.edu/
https://recsports.unt.edu/esports
https://dreamhack.com/austin
https://studentaffairs.unt.edu/news/lolteamdreamhack
https://www.unt.edu/
https://studentaffairs.unt.edu/news/alumnadusteetuckerjenkins


Save the Date! 
 

DSA Retreat 
August 8, 2018 

 

More details to come.
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